
      Vanuatu International Shipping Registry (VISR) 

Circular to Clients 

Circular No.4  
Date: January 02, 2025

From: 
Saade Makhlouf 
President and CEO 
Vanuatu Logistics and Administrative Services Limited (VLAS) 
Sole Administrator of the Vanuatu International Shipping Registry (VISR) 

Dear Valued Clients,

VLAS is committed to maintaining the highest standards of service and operational 
excellence. To streamline our processes and ensure consistent quality, we would like to 
inform you of a change in the handling of remote Annual Safety Inspections (ASI).

Effective immediately, all remote ASIs will be conducted exclusively by the Safety, Security, 
Quality, and Regulatory Compliance Manager at the VLAS office. This measure ensures that 
each remote ASI meets our stringent compliance and safety standards.

Additionally, any requests for a remote ASI must be submitted via email to 
technical@register-vu.com. Please include all relevant details to facilitate prompt scheduling 
and processing.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we implement these changes to 
enhance our service delivery.  
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued trust in VLAS. 

  
     

Saade Makhlouf
President and CEO
Vanuatu Logistics and Administrative Services Limited (VLAS)
Sole Administrator of the Vanuatu International Shipping Registry (VISR)


